BALBARDIE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Parent Council Meeting Wednesday 12th December 2012
Members: Neil Quinn (Chair), Liesa McLean, Angela Grant, Karen Smillie, David Ross, Jacqueline Harkins, Donna Fisher, Gillian Greenwell, Carol McNicol, Karen Bonnar, Leigh Maybury, Lynne Bell, Richard Gamble, Sharon Forrester, Greg Welsh, Lesley Henderson, Elizabeth White
Minutes:

Neil welcomed everyone to the meeting including John Low from WLC.  
Neil confirmed the resignation of David Davidson from the Parent Council. 

Request for drawdown of funds made by Lesley Henderson approved by the Parent Council.
John Low from WLC joined us for a discussion on WLCs ICT Strategy incl. 'Anytime Anywhere learning'. There was a healthy and active debate covering a wide range of topics including usage policies for pupil owned devices, device types, security parameters, breakages, etc.  It was agreed by the Parent Council that this is a positive step in the learning cycle for our children however more information around usage policies in particular would be welcomed. Greg confirmed that this would follow all due diligence process prior to any rollout.  More information on the initiative in due course. 
Greg confirmed that the plans had been submitted for the school extension [since approved] and work is due to start around Easter 2013 and is expected to take c. 1 year to complete. School management is currently working through impacts – playground access, start of day/end of day arrival/exit procedures, lunch provision, fire evacuation process, etc.
Greg confirmed that from next session that the residential opportunities will continue for P5 (Low Port) and P7 (Belgium). The P6 opportunity will not be offered going forward.

Greg issued copies of the BPS School information Booklet (Achieve Believe Celebrate) to all PC members.

Greg advised that a School Audit will take place at end of January 2013 and a Parent Discussion Group will form part of the process. Neil will issue a request for participation in this [done].

Date of next Parent Council Meeting is Wednesday 30th January at 7pm. 
